
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 23, 1985 

Dear Senator Dole: 

Based upon a review of the legislative 
proceedings of the past two days and as 
an expression of our common interest in 
maintaining an effective strategic 
deterrent and strong support for arms 
control negotiations in Geneva, I endorse 
the terms of the Nunn/Warner Amendment to 
the FY 86 Defense Authorization Bill . 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Majority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_012_000_071_A1b.pdf


